
 

 

 WALLACIA PUBLIC SCHOOL 
1573-1585 Mulgoa Road 

WALLACIA NSW 2745 
Phone:  4773 8433 

 
Email: Wallacia-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

         Principal:  Mr Scott Grenfell 
__________________________________________________________________________ 

Tuesday May 14, 2024. 

Stage Three Camp 2024 

Dear Parents/Caregivers 

An overnight excursion has been booked for Year Five and Six students from the Nepean Valley Small Schools. 

Who: Luddenham PS, Wallacia PS and Mulgoa PS 

Where: Great Aussie Bush Camp. Kincumber NSW. 

When: Monday 18th November- Wednesday 20th November 

Transport: Coach with seatbelts 

Cost: Approximately $420 per student (to be confirmed once all deposits have been paid and the exact 
number of attendees is known). 

The Great Aussie Bush Camp is a highly regarded venue. They provide engaging activities and have quality 
supervision and instructors who prioritise safety. Whilst the activities list is yet to be confirmed, students 
will have the opportunity to participate in experiences such as bushcraft, archery, high ropes, canoeing, giant 
swing etc. The cost includes all activities, accommodation, meals and refreshments and transport to and 
from the venue. 

Please pay the deposit of $100 on School Bytes by FRIDAY 21st JUNE. The final amount will be due in 
September and will be advised ASAP. 

More information and a suggested payment schedule will be provided once the exact number of attendees 
is confirmed.  
 
Mr Scott Grenfell      Mrs Deb Bruce 
Principal       Stage 3 Teacher 
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